
  

 

 

        

 

 

 

  

 
December 11, 2017 

 

To our valued customers; 

 

For 90 years Antex Western has been providing Mechanical Insulation services to the 

construction industry. It was the first service to be provided by the Company and remained a 

backbone of our operation to present day. 

However, times change and progress does not stop. Although we have undergone significant 

improvements in technology, agreements made long ago have created an environment unable 

to adapt with the times. 

It is for this reason that we have decided to discontinue this service offering from our business 

as of Dec 31, 2017. 

 

There is good news however, 

Brian Krulicki, our Mechanical Supervisor has with the help of Jeff Ditchfield our Department 

Manger started up Integrity Mechanical Insulation Ltd. 

They will be operating out of our premises and have our support and unqualified 

recommendation to you, our valued customer. 

Brian as President has assured us that he and Jeff will continue to provide the excellent service 

that you have come to expect from us over the years. 

 

They will begin operation January 1, 2018. There contact information is; 

 

Integrity Mechanical Insulation Ltd 

1340 Church Ave. 

Winnipeg, MB 

R2X1G4 

Integritymechanicalinsualtion@gmail.com 

204-795-5615 

 

We would like to thank you for the years of commitment that you have given us and trust that 

we leave you in good hands with Brian’s company. 

Sincerely, 

 

Mike Kolas, 

President & C.E.O. 

 

 
             1340 Church Avenue 

Winnipeg, MB   R2X 1G4 
Tel: 204-633-4815 
Fax: 204-633-0550 

300 C MacLennan Cres. 
Fort McMurray, AB T9H 
4G1 Tel: 780-715-2478 

Fax: 780-799-7658 

11224 – 143 St. 
Edmonton, AB T5M 1V5 

Tel: 780-451-8898 
Fax: 780-451-8899 
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